
 

 

Thursday 4th November 2021 

9.30am 

 

For parents of children interested in joining our school in 
September 2022.  There will be a presentation from the 

Headteacher followed by a tour of the school. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you, there is no need to book. 

 

 

 

 

St Mary’s Church of England Primary School, Normandy, Horsham RH12 1JL  

office@stmarysschoolhorsham.co.uk 

www.stmarysschoolhorsham.co.uk 

 


